SECRET/SPOTLIGHT STUDENTS

12.15 Secret/Spotlight Students:

K - Owen Bell & Trinity Craff

Ist - Bailey Neff

2nd - Tilleah Cottrell

3rd - Haven Aller

4th - Jordyn Greiner & Kami McComlbs
5th - Daxton Redlinger

6th - Josie Greiner

WINTER CONCERT

The Keota Elementary Winter Concert
was a success that helped put
everyone in the holiday spirit! Mrs. Hill's

music classes & Mrs. Edwards’ bands
performed wonderfully. Thanks again
for coming out to pack the gym, show
Keota pride & support our students!

DOORDECORATING CONTEST

Shoutout to Mrs. Kerby & her Preschool
class for winning the holiday door
decorating contest with a Polar
Express-themed train locomotive
door! Each of our classes put great
effort into decorating their doors.
Check them all out on Facebook!

IMPORTANT DATES
[ 12.20.23 - 1 PM Early Dismissal

[ 12.22.23 - 1 PM Early Dismissal /
No After School Program

[ 12.23.23 - 1.3.24 - Winter Break

ROYAL READER

Keota Elementary would like to
thank school nurse, Cathy Thalken
for being our Royal Reader this
week! Our Preschool & Kindergarten
students enjoyed listening to Bunny
Blue!

Q2 BRAG TRIP

Our 5th & 6th Grade BRAG students
earned a trip to State Theater in
Washington to watch Trolls 3 &
enjoy a theater snack pack on
Friday!

HOLIDAY MARKET

Thanks to all those who helped

raise funds for the elementary
playground during the Holiday
Market Vendor & Craft Show!




